
 

 

 

 

 

  5th June 2024 

Year 4 Laches Wood – End of Year Visit   

  

Dear Parents,  

We are quickly approaching the end of what has been a fantastic year for our Year 4 pupils. They have 

learnt and gained a vast range of knowledge this year in preparation for their transition to Middle School.  

To celebrate the end of an incredible year, we have arranged a day visit to Laches Wood on Friday 19th 

July. Pupils will be able to take part in a range of activities to enhance their teamwork and communication 

skills. This will be a fantastic opportunity for Year 4 to enjoy their last few days as a class.  

We are asking that parents/carers drop pupils off at Laches Wood at 9:15am and collect children from 
Laches Wood at 4:30pm. If you are not collecting your child and have arranged for someone else to 
collect, please let me know before the day of the visit.  
 
Pupils will need to bring a packed lunch with them and a drinks bottle which may be refilled throughout 
the day. Please bring packed lunches in a disposable carrier bag.   
 
Pupils will need to attend the visit in their Games Kit and will need to bring a waterproof jacket. If nice 
weather is predicted please ensure you apply a 50 SPF suncream on the morning of the visit and pupils 
bring a hat with them.  
 
The cost of the Trip is £33. Payment for the visit is to be made through ParentPay. When you make the 

payment, you are giving permission for your child to attend the trip.  

This is a wonderful opportunity for the pupils to have one final, fun outing together. We very much look 
forward to an enjoyable day. 
  
Yours sincerely, 

Miss Ayling  

Year 4 Teacher 

 

 

 

Birches First School  
Believe, Grow, Succeed … 
…to be the best ‘me’ I can be. 
 


